
 

Protect our Water and the Rights of Mother Earth 
The “Dakota Access” Pipeline (DAPL) is a $3.8B, 1,100 mile fracked-oil pipeline currently under construction from the 

Bakken shale fields of North Dakota to Peoria, Illinois. DAPL is slated to cross Lakota Treaty Territory at the Standing Rock 
Sioux Reservation where it would be laid underneath the Missouri River, the longest river on the continent. 

Construction of the DAPL would engender a renewed fracking-frenzy in the Bakken shale region, as well as endanger a 
source of fresh water for the Standing Rock Sioux and 8 million people living downstream. DAPL would also impact many 

sites that are sacred to the Standing Rock Sioux and other indigenous nations. 

Thursday, November 17th 
Fresno City College 

12:00 Noon in front of Student Services 
Bring Support Signs and Banners  
All Nations and Backgrounds Welcome  

For more information: #NoDAPL #StandingRock 
https://nodaplsolidarity.org 
Reach us on Facebook: North Dakota Pipeline 
Protesters Fresno City College 
 

Standing Rock Sioux Support 
Protest 

Fresno City College  


